
 

 
 

 
July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very excited to open sign-up for peripatetic music lessons for the 2024/25 academic year. Lessons 
are delivered on a 1-1 basis and in paired groups, depending on the students' experience and musical 
level.  
 
We offer lessons in piano, guitar, bass, drums, flute, clarinet, trumpet, French horn, violin, cello and 
vocals (singing). 
 
We recommend that students are registered for lessons as follows:  

- Grade 1 or above  - Individual lesson 
- Beginner up to Grade 1 – Paired lesson   

 
Each lesson is 20 minutes, on a rolling timetable, but each lesson is always on the same day. Each student 
is expected to notify their teacher of any planned absences and must check the timetables on the website 
and noticeboard in A block each week to ensure punctuality. 
 
At Northampton Academy, we value the importance of music lessons in helping our students to grow, 
develop and flourish. We allocate significant funds to subsidise the lesson costs and managed to freeze 
prices this academic year, unfortunately, this is not sustainable for the academy, and as such there is an 
increase in lesson costs for 2024/25. We have benchmarked our music lessons against other schools in 
the local area and our prices continue to be lower than average for our students to partake in.  
The lesson costs for 2024/25 can be found in the booking form link below.  
 
If you would like to sign up for this fantastic opportunity, please complete the form below before  
17th July 2023. By returning this form, you are agreeing to begin or continue peripatetic music lessons from 
Monday 9th September for 32 weeks. 
 
https://forms.gle/Z1su1gMmDnSbHfay9  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Carney 
HOD: Performing Arts 

https://forms.gle/Z1su1gMmDnSbHfay9

